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NOTICE REGARDING MEDICAL MALPRACTICE LIABILITY  

INSURANCE CARRIER DATA CALL 

 

Dear Subscribers of the PCF Newsletter: 

The New Mexico Superintendent of Insurance has issued a data call to each insurance carrier that 

has underwritten medical malpractice liability coverage underlying the NM Patient Compensation 

Fund coverage for any New Mexico hospital or outpatient facility from January 1, 2015 through 

December 31, 2019.  The purpose of the request is to obtain data to inform the actuarial study of 

the PCF that will be performed in the fiscal year beginning July 1. The information each carrier 

must provide includes exposure data, loss experience and claim counts. Each carrier must provide 

this information on an aggregated basis only.  Carrier responses are due June 15, 2020. OSI will 

post the responses to the data call on the PCF website after internal review of the material.  

 

Sincerely, 

Russell Toal 

Superintendent of Insurance 
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